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Date: May 21, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Bid Results for Six Precast Concrete Structures  
 

The District conducted a bid for the purchase of Precast Concrete Structures 
(sheds) that will be installed at six buildings this summer.  Attached is a detailed 
memo from Harry Lau, Administrator of Operations recommending the low bidder, 
Quality Precast, Inc., at a cost of $9,455 each.  This is a Sinking Fund project. 
 
Also attached is a budget summary from George W. Auch, the construction 
manager for the project.  The cost of $109,336 is just under the budget from 
January of $128,156.   
 
We would like to discuss the bid results for precast concrete structures at the 
Tuesday, May 27, 2014 Building and Site Committee Meeting.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
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